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DON’T MISS THE  

PRESCHOOL OPEN HOUSE 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 26TH 

 

Our Child Development Center and 
Learning Center are having an Open 
House Thursday, October 26th, at 
6:00 PM. This is a  great opportunity 

to visit your child’s classroom and 
see what they have been working 
on. 

   We  are  collecting  items for  Thanksgiving  
baskets for families in need at Gloria Dei 
Lutheran Church and Academy and to Davie 
Elementary. If you can help with our 
Thanksgiving baskets please refer to the 
individual class assignments your child 
received. 
 

   You may also choose to help by donating 
money for gift cards to purchase a turkey or 
ham and perishable goods to complete their 
holiday dinner. Boxes will be set up in each 
classroom for your donations until Thursday, 
Nov. 9th.  
 
 

            

 



 

“Every Second Counts: Plan 2 Ways Out!”  
was the theme for this year’s fire safety poster 
contest sponsored by The Town of Davie. Our 

students from K-2nd grade participated in the 
contest with one student to be chosen as winner 
from each class. 
Tiffani Henry (Kinder.), Natalie Lake (1st grade), 
and Sophie Alvarez (2nd grade)  were  the lucky 
winners who were then invited to the Awards 
Ceremony which was held Thursday, Oct. 12th with 
parents and teachers in attendance.  
Way to go girls!  
 

 

 “The eyes of all look to you, and you give them their 
food in due season. You open your hand. You satisfy the 
desires of every living thing.”     Psalm 145:15-16 

Wednesday, November 1st  is our 1st Quarter Awards Chapel 

VPK-7th grade students earning awards for the first quarter will be 

recognized at the 9:30 a.m. Chapel Service. Parents are always 

welcome to attend Chapel to worship  

and applaud the students for their good work. 

Awards include: High Honor Roll, Honor Roll, and Student of the 

Quarter 

A Big Thank You to everyone who supported the Book 

Fair last week. We had over $2000 in sales. The library at Gloria Dei 
received some new books and the classrooms received some 
wonderful books for their libraries. We are grateful for all of your 
support! 
A special Thank you to everyone who either decorated, helped to 
set-up and break-down, baked, and worked at the Book Fair, 
making it all possible. We couldn’t do it without YOU!  
Thank you to: Sis Babcock, Sheldine Beauplan, Vanessa Becerra,  
Jane Butts, Renee Doyle, Ava Grillo, Toni Grillo, Amanda Groome,  
Debbie Groome, Carol Jones, Emily Lake, Michelle Peters, 
Darla Schulte, and Nicole Wann. 


